
SR 434 Corridor Study 
From Rangeline Road to U.S. 17-92 

You are invited to attend the Alternatives Public Meeting for the State Road (SR) 434 Corridor Study. 
The study involves the evaluation of feasible modification strategies to provide a safe and efficient 
multi-modal transportation environment from Rangeline Road to US 17-92, a distance of  
approximately two miles. The meeting will begin as an open house at 5:30 pm with a presentation at 
approximately 6:00 pm. 

Public Meeting Announcement 
Thursday, September 29 from 5:30 to 7:30 pm 

City of Longwood, City Commission Chambers 
174 W Church Ave Longwood, FL 32750 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex religion, disability or family status.  
Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by  contacting Jennifer Smith, 
FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at (386) 943-5367, or via email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. Persons 
who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services, 
free of charge, should contact: Mr. Lance Decuir, Study Team Project Manager at (407) 806-4482 or by e-mail to 
lance.Decuir@atkinsglobal.com at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please 
contact Mr. Decuir using the Florida Relay Service. 1(800) 955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800) 955-8770 (Voice). 

Project and Study Area 

Contacts: 
Lance Decuir, 

Study Team Project Manager 
(407) 806-4482 

lance.decuir@atkinsglobal.com 

Heather Garcia,  
FDOT Manager 
(386) 943-5077 

heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us 
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